
                          
 

  

 
 

Welcome Back 

 

Mr Cresswell would like to thank the children in year 2 for how well they have settled back into 
school life.  We are looking forward to a great school year.   

 

Learning 

Your child will be taking part in lots of engaging learning opportunities in reading,  writing and Maths 
linked to our topic of ‘ Where are we?’  which has a Space theme.  

 

Home readers and homework 

Your child will begin to take reading books and homework home from next week onwards.  Your 
child’ s reading books will be sent home on a Monday and will need to be back in school on Thursday 
so they can be changed ready for the following Monday.  Homework will be set via seesaw,  further 
information regarding this will be sent home shortly.  

 

PE Kit 

Your child has PE on a Wednesday ( indoor)  and Thursday ( outdoor) .  Please send your child to 
school dressed in appropriate kit e. g.  trainers and j ogging bottoms/ leggings on this day.   

 

Water bottles 

You will need to provide your child with a filled water bottle daily.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Cresswell,  Miss Booth,  Miss Dyer,  Miss Opoku and Miss Balmforth.  
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